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Dear friends, time for some update!

First of all, thank you for all the LOVE and support that has been sent our way the last 7 years, we love you all!!! Some of you all ready know 

but we wanted to inform you all that Vocality has decided not to compete at Internationals in Vegas this year, we´ve been competing at 

Internationals for the last 7 years and we thought that it could be time for a break. 

We are all good with this decision and we will keep on singing, have coaching sessions and rehearsals as well as drinking champagne and 

laugh as long as we´re having fun and enjoying our time together, because that’s what it´s all about.

We’ve had the pleasure to be micwarmers for all the quartets competing at regional 32 and we also got the wonderful opportunity to meet and 

sing to the lovely audience of region 32 at the Show of Champions this year! Congratulations to you all, you know yoúre all shining 

STARS!!! Till SVEA, wildcard quartet RING, Pearls of the sound and wildcard Alba Show Chorus säger vi Grattis och lycka till! And Milli

Blink, give the audience that extraordinary MilliBlink experience that only you can! Och ni andra som inte nådde ända fram, keep up the good 

work, fortsätt sjung, repetera, njut av musiken, kärleken, sammanhållningen och nöjet att få ha en så makalöst härlig hobby (ja, eller för många

av oss är det ju ett sätt att leva:-)

Vocality is now looking forward to compete at the European championship in Bournemouth #EBC-17 this fall and it´s gonna be a blast, with 

female, men and mixed choruses and quartets all together!!

Hope to see you soon! Love from Vocality ❤
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